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15TH July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the summer term, we wanted to write to you to confirm the arrangements for GCSE 
Results Day this summer. 
 
GCSE Results Day will take place on Thursday 25th August 2022. Students can collect their results from the Sports 
Hall from 9.00am. It is worth noting that over the summer, extensive works are taking place on the main school 
/ leisure centre car park, so both the car parks and the main school entrance will be closed. Entrance to the 
school site will only be available through the sixth form entrance, with very limited parking available on the sixth 
form car park; please do walk to school if you are able to. To access the Sports Hall, students will walk through 
the McCombs yard and into the leisure centre entrance, this is the only way the leisure centre can be accessed. 
Once their results have been collected, they will leave the Sports Hall through the back stairs. Only students will 
be allowed into the school building, so if you are accompanying your child to school, we kindly request you stay 
in your vehicles or wait on the languages yard.   
 
On GCSE Results Day, students will receive an email with an online link which they all MUST complete. This form 
will enable students to enrol with us in the sixth form, or, if they are moving onto another college/ 
apprenticeship, their destination will be recorded on this form. The Sixth Form team will be on hand to support 
students in the Lower Hexagon, should there be any queries regarding their chosen subjects. Once students have 
completed this online form, they will receive confirmation of their enrolment by Monday 29th August. 
 
There will be a number of staff present on the day, including our careers advisor and members of the pastoral 
team, who will be on hand in the Lower Hexagon should students require additional support. We know that this 
can be a difficult time for some, and attached here is some information regarding well-being support for your 
child.  
 
If students are not going to collect their results in person, they must email examsresults@lymmhigh.org.uk to 
arrange for their results to be sent via email.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss T Taylor 
 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Results-Day-Wellbeing-leaflet_14.07.22.pdf
mailto:examsresults@lymmhigh.org.uk

